March 26, 2024

Dear AAPPS-DPP members,

Dr. Nakajima of Springer Nature Tokyo informed me that RMPP is accepted as WoS
collection. it will take some time to see Impact Factor from WoS.

Increasing number of publication in 2022, 2023 was key.

We appreciate kind contribution and patience of all authors to RMPP.

We also encourage more submission of important review papers to RMPP.

Sincerely yours,
M. Kikuchi, RMPP Editor-in-Chief on behalf of RMPP Editors



